PHOTOGRAPHS FROM THE 76TH FES ANNUAL MEETING, AUGUST 9-12, 1993 CAPTIVA ISLAND





Fig. 1. In-coming President Jorge Peña accepts the gavel from out-going President David Williams.

Fig. 2. Some past-presidents of FES attending the Annual Meeting (from left to right): Dick Patterson, Cliff Lofgren, Joe Knapp, Jim Price and David Williams.

1



Fig. 3. Jim Coffelt presents David Williams with an award for contributions to FES Williams made during his term as President.

- Fig. 4. Out-going President David Williams presents a Presidential Award to John McLaughlin for his 14 years of dedication to the Florida Entomologist.
- Fig. 5. Richard Brenner (right) presents the FES Achievement Award for a Collaborative Research Team to Bill Schroeder (center), Phillip Shaw (left), Patrick Greany (not pictured) and Roy McDonald (not pictured).
- Fig. 6. Richard Brenner (left) presents David Hall the Achievement Award for Industry.
 - Fig. 7. James Carpenter (right) accepts the Achievement Award for Research.
 - Fig. 8. Dan Suiter (right) is presented the First-Place Student Paper Award.



Fig. 9. Keynote Speaker William F. Hammond. Fig. 10. Dini Miller (right) accepts a \$500 FES student scholarship award from Bill

Fig. 11. Guangye Hu (right) is presented an award for his poster on biological control of the horn fly.



13



Fig. 13. Presentations during the symposium on educating the public about insects were made by (from left to right): N. Wilkinson, M. J. Hayes, T. R. Fasulo, R. Morgan, S. Kutcher, and R. Hesterberg.

Fig. 14. Participants in the symposium on insect behavioral ecology included (from left to right): J. Sivinski, J. Y. Miller, H. Frank, R. G. Van Driesche, and T. S. Van Hook.

All photographs courtesy of Frank Mead















